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Suite 212 '
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Washington,.D. C. 20036

. Dear Mel:

'Your letter of April'30, 1992, raises important issuas that
~ warrant careful Commission consideration. I have seen

Mr. Trevino's. letter, which you forwarded.- -

-

'

The staff is working to resolve these issues and has had the
benefit of earlier correspondence from Science Applications-

International Corporation (SAIC) and a thorough presentation by- .:
-

SAIC at the public workshop held on March 26,-1992. I anticipate. *

; that the staff will shortly provide the Commission with its-
'

recommendations on the matters rais<a by public comments and I am-:
[ hopeful that the matter can be. resolved before the. July-Augu ;t -

estir n e given earlier by the staf f.
'

i
d Sincerely,
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Washington, D. C. 20036

Dear Mel

Your letter of April 30, 1992, raises important issues that
warrant careful Commission consideration. I have seen !
Mr. Trevino's letter, which you forwarded.

The staff is working to resolve these issues and has had the
benefit of earlier correspondence from Science Applications ,

International Corporation (SAIC) and a thorough presentation by |
SAIC at the public workshop held on March 26, 1992. I anticipate i
that the staff will shortly provide the Commission with its !
recommendations on the matters raised by public comments and I an |
hopeful that the matter can be resolved before the July-August
es.timate given earlier by the staff.
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